Addendum

This is for attention of all candidates of VRDL AIMS-Guwahati
staff positions, due to some snag in our email
(vrdl@aiimsguwahati.ac.in) following decisions were taken.

1. Last date of application is extended to 2" May 2023

2. An additional email ID l.e. vrdl.aiimsguwahati@gmail.com is
provided for application purpose

3. Those who have already applied (even if application was
successful) are requested to reapply in the above new mail ID
also.

4. For any query etc. Pl can be contacted at
dkalitadr@gmail.com

P
VRDL, AIIMS Guwahati
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